

## Technical Meeting 24 March2009

The Templeton Room, Tattersall's Club, Queen Street, Brisbane

## Environmental Noise Legislation in Queensland

A workshop to discuss revisions to the Environmental Protection Act 1994, the new EPP[Noise] and the Environmental Protection Regulation 2008

Moderator: Professor Lex Brown, Environmental Planning, Griffith University

Speakers: Mr Frits Kamst, Director, ASK Consultant Engineers

Mr Michael Labone, Barrister

Mr Frank Henry, Principal Policy Officer Pollution Prevention, Brisbane City Council

On 1 January 2009, a major revision of the Environmental Protection Act 1994 came into effect. At the same time, the Environmental Protection (Noise) Policy 1997 and the Environmental Protection Regulation 1998 were repealed, to be replaced by the Environmental Protection (Noise) Policy 2008 and the Environmental Protection Regulation 2008.

The revisions to the Act and the remaking of the EPP(Noise) and the EPR have significant implications for the ongoing assessment and management of noise and vibration in Queensland. The Queensland Division has organised this workshop to provide an opportunity for members and other interested parties to discuss the revised and remade legislation.

It is intended that as an outcome of the meeting a report will be prepared summarising the views of those present, for submission to the EPA and publication in Acoustics Australia and other AAS fora.

Date: Tuesday 24 March 2009

Time: 6:00pm to 9:00 pm

Venue: The Templeton Room,

Tattersall's Club.

Queen Street, Brisbane

Tattersall's Club is located at the corner of Queen Street and Edwards Street.

Entrance via Tattersall's Arcade.

Dress regulations: a high standard of smart casual clothing is required.

Refreshments will be provided

**COST:** Free to Members

\$20.00 Guests

**RSVP:** Wednesday 18 March 2008

Richard Devereux: AAS QLD Secretary

rdevereux@acran.com.au

